
Newsletter 22nd December 2021 

Fourth Week of Advent 



 

 

We’ve come to the end of a very busy term but 

have had lots of fun celebrating with each other. 

We’ve had Christmas dinner, breakfast with Santa 

and Christmas Bingo. Great fun all round! 

 



Even the staff enjoyed a lovely Christmas dinner. 



 

Breakfast with Santa 



Year 1 had a Christingle Service 

Jesus is the light of the 

world bringing hope to 

those in darkness. 

They also visited 

St John Fisher 

Church to talk to 

Fr Mark and learn 

about Baptism. 



 

Well done to Emily in year 3 who has done 

an amazing job with her big sister and 

friend helping at a local charity. She helped 

raise money to buy toys for needy children 

in Halton and Runcorn. She also helped to 

prepare hampers and fill sacks with pre-

sents. 

Emily said it made it the best Christmas 

ever because she was able to help children 

who have not got much. 

All children will be coming home with a box 

of Lateral Flow Tests that we have been 

given to distribute to our families. It may 

be a good idea to test your child the night 

before we return to school on Thursday, 6th 

January 2022. 

The staff would like to thank everyone for their support  

throughout the year and of course for all the lovely presents and 

cards that they have received.  

 See you all on 6th January 2022 


